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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

World Book Week 2025 

 

Reading is at the heart of Millbrook and we are looking forward to celebrating World Book 

Week on the week commencing the 25th February 2025. 

 

During the course of World Book Week, every class will be getting to know the exciting story 

The Clockwork Dragon by Jonathan Emmett. 

 

The children will be participating in lots of exciting activities. Your child will also be receiving a 

book voucher to exchange for one of the World Book Day books found in local supermarkets. 

You could also spend your voucher at our Book Fair which will arrive in March.  

 

On Friday 28th February, we would like the children to come to school dressed as a character 

from their favourite book.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Webb and Mrs Gurupatham 
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